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I am attending the Wild About 

Reading Family Picnic at The 

MERL. 

This permits is valid 10.30am-

3pm on Friday 2 August ONLY 

Please contact The MERL on 
extension 8660 

if there are any problems. 
 
 

 

Parking is extremely limited and spaces may not be available.  You are strongly encouraged 
to use alternative means of transport: www.reading.ac.uk/about/visit-us.aspx.   
 
This parking permit must be displayed when the vehicle is parked on the University of 
Reading premises, and is only valid at the London Road campus. 
 
On arrival 
 

 You must park in a designated bay 

 Display the parking permit so the details can clearly be seen from the outside 

 Do not leave valuables in your car 

 Failure to comply with the University’s parking regulations may incur a charge 

 
The parking regulations are available at:  
www.reading.ac.uk/parking/visitors/park-visitors-parking.aspx 

http://www.reading.ac.uk/about/visit-us.aspx
http://www.reading.ac.uk/parking/visitors/park-visitors-parking.aspx

